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Our Value for this half-term is HOPE 

“May the God of HOPE fill you with JOY and PEACE” – Romans 15:13  

Thank You 

Thank you to FoFS for organising and hosting the Big Breakfast on Friday.  Lots of children (and a fair few adults!) 

started the day with a delicious bacon or sausage sandwich while raising lots of money that will be used to benefit 

your children.   

Thank you to FoFS for the tremendous effort and for the very early start. 

 

 

 

Pick up / Drop off  

We have been made aware of a few issues in relation to the picking up and dropping off of children and would ask 

that parents be considerate to our neighbours when parking locally.  If there is no parking available on the road 

then Winfields kindly open up their car park for parents to use.  

Also, Swansbrook Lane can get very busy and the pavement is extremely narrow.  Please can parents keep the 

children’s safety in mind both when parking and when walking to and from school. 

Thank you. 

 

T4U Christmas Shoebox Appeal 2021 

Just a reminder that the collection date for shoeboxes is Wednesday 24th November so please drop your filled 

shoeboxes into the office before then.  Thank you. 

Christmas Performances 

We are hopeful that each class will get to perform something special to families this year. We are waiting to 
confirm the exact dates in December as all performances will take place at Feckenham Church, where there is 
more room (our hall can be a bit of a squash and a squeeze!)  

Look out for dates and times very soon. 

 

 

 


